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Cc: pulang_asin@yahoo.com, oasecfragada@gmail.com, alvingat@yahoo.com

 This is in relation to your memorandum, dated March 26, 2021, received by the OASECFOV on April 6, 2021 
regarding the submission of MIMAROPA's Final Proposal for the BP2 Program.

In your memorandum, you have delisted in MIMAROPA's Final Proposal for the BP2 Program the initial proposed
resettlement site in Palawan and retained the one in Occidental Mindoro.  Notwithstanding, there was an email from
the CABSEC, requesting DENR to identify and submit a proposed resettlement site in Palawan for the
Yolanda Permanent Housing in Palawan. 

Kindly update us if your Final Proposal for the BP2 Program will include only the site in Occidental Mindoro or you
will still identify and submit a proposed resettlement site in Palawan for the BP2 Program.     

We look forward to your prompt action on the matter.  

Thank you. 

-- 
Focal Person for Balik Probinsya Bagong Pag-asa National Program
ASEC for Field Operations Visayas
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